
TO: W. A. BONNET 
FROM: R. E. MILLER 

Reference Twx Bonnet to Cluff dated March 24, 1970, Symbol EP-237. 

On March 27 I telephoned Dr. Barr, Deputy Director, Div. of Biology and 

Medicine, concerning the request of High Commissioner Johnston for 

guidance in rehabitation of the Peter-Oboe-Tare complex at Bikini. 

During our discussion I dictated the referenced twx to his secretary 

for his information and record. Dr. Barr informs me that DBM would 

review the original correspondence on the subject, generate guidance 

to Corrnnissioner Johnston in the required time frame and inform NVOO 

concerning details. 

rlf'RA/,C 11-WFF 
Dictated by phone - Jehft Ct:mmliaga to S. Krieger 
March 31, 1970 


